







Dear Sir or Madam,

You are scheduled to be seen and evaluated by one of our Senior Care Clinicians.  We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the Division of Geriatric Medicine. 

We have a superb group of providers who work together to care for our patients, including Geriatricians, Neuropsychologists, Nurse Practitioners, Nurses, and Medical assistants.   We work closely, as a team, to give our patients the best care possible. After your initial appointment with the physician, your follow up care may be coordinated with a physician or nurse practitioner in certain cases. Office visits may last as long as an hour, depending on your condition. Please plan accordingly.

There are several things you can do to help make your first visit valuable and productive. Please review the list below to make sure you are prepared for your visit. 

 	Complete the New Patient Questionnaire BEFORE ARRIVAL and please BRING it with you to clinic visit (included).
	Review the Advance Directives Packet (included).
	Bring any information you feel is important to the visit.
	Bring your insurance information and a form of photo identification.
	Be sure to place your UF Health Senior Care Clinic yellow parking pass on your dash (included).

Please note that your scheduled appointment time is when you will see the physician. Thus, please plan to arrive at least 30 minutes prior to your scheduled appointment time.  It will allow you time to park, proceed to the 1st floor, check in, meet with the medical assistant, and then be in the room and ready to see the provider at your scheduled appointment time. Please understand that if you arrive late, there could be an extended wait or we may have to reschedule your appointment.

For your convenience, you will receive an automated phone call or text message three days prior your scheduled appointment. It is important that you follow the instructions to confirm or cancel your appointment so that we are able to plan our day accordingly.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are unable to keep the scheduled appointment, please give us at least 48 hours’ notice so we can offer the appointment to another patient in need of care.  Call 352-265-0615 to reschedule or cancel your appointment.  This option is available Monday - Friday from 7:30-5:00 pm.   

We look forward to seeing you and being a partner in your care.  

Sincerely,

UF Health Senior Care
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